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I a systematic plan that is powered by leveraged ETFs. I am experienced and know what I am
doing. The proper use of these leveraged products is a key part of my financial plan. I have
used it responsibly and It has worked out well for me.

These funds are very important to me. They improve my performance over the long term. I am
not and I have never engaged in reckless trading. I do not want a third party evaluating or
preventing my capability of managing these funds.

Please keep leveraged funds available to all investors.

Thanks
Nitin
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